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Zagreb, 9. svibnja 2014. 
 

                                                                              Mr Oğuz Aydemir 
                                                                              TINA 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Aydemir, 
 
Croatian-Turkish Friendship Association, remarking its 20th Anniversary,  founded CTFA awards in 
order to recognize the efforts paid by distinguished persons and institutions in the establishing and 
development of the Croatian-Turkish Friendship. 
 
It is my privilege and honour to inform you that CTFA Executive Board decided to award you 
personally as well as TINA, as our partners, by Diploma Hrvatsko-turske udruge prijateljstva (Chart 
of the Croatian-Turkish Friendship Association), highly appreciating the contribution made by you 
and TINA in the development of the Croatian-Turkish cultural relations and co-operation. 
 
The official announcement of the CTFA Awards will be given at the ceremony which is going to be 
held on Tuesday, 20th of May at 7,30 PM in Napredak Cultural Centre Zagreb, Bogovićeva 1/I. 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
I hope you will personally be able to join the ceremony and receive the Diplomas for you and for 
TINA. 
 
Sincerely Yours,  
 

                                                                                 
Goran Beus Richembergh 
President 
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